
LEGAL NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the fiscal affairs of the Guilderland Center Fire District for the period 

beginning on January 1, 2024 and ending on December 31, 2024, have been examined by an 

independent public accountant, BST, and that the report of external audit by the independent public 

accountant has been filed in the district office located at 30 School Road, Guilderland Center, NY, where 

it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested persons.  Pursuant to Section 181-b of 

the Town Law, the governing board of the Guilderland Center Fire District shall prepare a written 

response and corrective action plan to the report of external audit of the independent public accountant 

and file any such response and corrective action plan in my office as a public record for inspection by all 

interested persons not later than 90 days from the date hereof.   

Dated: July 24, 2025 

ATTEST: Kelly Dodge, Secretary-Treasurer to the Guilderland Center Fire District 


